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I support bill number (HB3173) because the well-developed OregonFlora project is 

important in keeping plant diversity data up-to-date. The OregonFlora project has 

impact by helping agencies and businesses meet their mission and leverages 30 

years of data development by sharing plant knowledge with Oregonians across the 

state.  


